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PUBLIC HEARING
Maximum House Size
in the Single-Family
Residential One Acre
Zone (RS-1)
ZONING BYLAW AMENDMENT 

What: A Public Hearing for Bylaw 8400, a proposed 
amendment to the Zoning Bylaw, to create a maximum 
principal building (house) size within the Single-Family 
Residential One Acre Zone (RS-1).

When: 7pm, Tuesday, November 26, 2019.

Where: Council Chambers, District of North Vancouver 
Municipal Hall, 355 West Queens Road, North Vancouver, BC

What changes are proposed?
Bylaw 8400 proposes to amend the District’s Zoning Bylaw to 
create a maximum principal building (house) size of 540 m2 
(5,813 sq. ft.) within the Single-Family Residential One Acre 
Zone (RS-1). This proposed maximum house size would not 
include floor space that is commonly exempted (e.g. 
basements, garages, balconies, small sheds), as long as it 
complies with existing zoning regulations. No changes are 
proposed to the floor space exemptions referenced above. 
Detailed information on floor space exemptions and residential 
zoning is available on the District of North Vancouver website: 
DNV.org/zoning.

How can I provide input?
We welcome your input Tuesday, November 26, 2019, at 7 pm. 
You can speak in person by signing up at the hearing, or you 
can provide a written submission to the Municipal Clerk at 
input@dnv.org or by mail to Municipal Clerk, District of North 
Vancouver, 355 West Queens Road, North Vancouver, BC, 
V7N 4N5, before the conclusion of the hearing. 

Please note that Council may not receive further submissions 
from the public concerning this application after the 
conclusion of the public hearing.

Need more info?
Relevant background material and copies of the bylaws are 
available for review at the Municipal Clerk’s Office or online at 
DNV.org/public_hearing from November 12, 2019 to 
November 26, 2019. Office hours are Monday to Friday 8 am to 
4:30 pm, except statutory holidays.


